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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

CTH A  
(Tarrant Rd to CTH M) 

 
July 28, 2021 

 
 
General Information 
 

• Utility work is still occurring in the ROW along the corridor. 

Construction 
 

• The county construction crew is planning to begin mobilization around the middle 

to end of August 2021. At that time message boards will be deployed, letting 

motorists and residents know that CTH A will be closed to thru traffic from 

Tarrant Rd to CTH M during construction. 

• The posted detour that will be put up once CTH A closes is outlined below: 

o Traveling eastbound on CTH A: 

▪  Head south on USH 14. 

▪ Take a left and head east on CTH MM. 

▪ Take a left on CTH M and head north back to CTH A. 

o Traveling westbound on CTH A: 

▪ Turn left and head south on CTH M. 

▪ Take a right on CTH MM and head west.  

▪ Take a right on USH 14 and head north back to CTH A. 

 
 
 
* All activities scheduled are weather dependent. 

 
 


